
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
8 September 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  

Following the sad announcement of the death of Queen Elizabeth II on Thursday 
8th September 2022 the school offers its thoughts and condolences to the royal family.  

Tomorrow, we will be marking this historically significant moment with students during their 
extended tutor time and will consider as a community how we can commemorate HM Queen 
Elizabeth’s reign over the coming days and weeks. We recognise that both students and 
staff may need support during this period and we will signpost students tomorrow to our 
pastoral team if this is the case.   

I will share further details in due course when we are clearer about the arrangements for 
schools at the time of the state funeral.  

Yours faithfully  

  
Louise Blundell  
Headteacher  


